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Memorandum

Date: 06 Jun 2022
To: Whom it May Concern
cc: Mayor, City Council
From: Lee C. Belt, City Clerk

RE: 2022 IRRIGATION SEASON – UPDATE

Greetings!

Due to recent heavy rain over the weekend, irrigation water will not be delivered this week 
through the municipal irrigation system.

Please contact City Hall if there are questions, and refer to previous irrigation memos posted 
on the ‘bulletin board’ on the city’s website (www.greenleaf-idaho.us) for background 
information.  

More information will be posted as a memo on the city’s website and on the city’s Face Book 
page as it becomes available.
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